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Notice regarding University Examinations for final year Students 

 

The University examinations for the students appearing only for the final semester/year will be 

held in August / September 2020. The students of the final semester/year who have backlogs in 

the previous semester/year should appear also for the backlog examinations as per schedule.  

Due to COVId-19 pandemic, the examinations will be held through the remote proctored online 

interned based system, wherein the students can appear for the examinations from their 

home/location.  To appear for the online examination, the students will have to arrange for 

laptop/desktop with webcam and mic, and google chrome browser with uninterrupted internet 

connection and power supply. The examinations will be based on the Multiple Choice Question 

(MCQ) pattern. The detailed procedure of conduct of the examinations as well as the time table 

will be declared soon in the website. Please refer to the website www.bvuniversity.edu.in for 

updates. 

This mode of examinations will not be applicable to the students of the intermediate 

semester/year. 

This mode of examinations will not be applicable to programmes under Medical, Dental, 

Ayurved, Homeopathy & Nursing faculty. 

 

http://www.bvuniversity.edu.in/

